
Thursday 1st December, 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is nearly the end of an exciting term and we would like to remind you about the upcoming events:

Winter Fair

The Winter Fair is taking place on Friday 2nd December from 3:30pm - 5:30pm. Please note that it is not an own
clothes day  and children should come to school in school uniform as usual.

Winter Concerts

The Music Masters Winter Concerts are taking place on Monday 5th December at 2:45pm - 3:15pm and 3:45pm -
4:15pm.

Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch

Wednesday 7th December is Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day. The children are welcome to wear their
festive/ holiday jumpers and bring in a voluntary donation of £1 for Save the Children.

Production

The Christmas Production will be taking place on Thursday 8th December. Parents and Carers of Years 1,2,3 are
welcome to join us at 10:00am. Parents and Carers of Nursery, Reception and Years 4,5,6 please join us at 2pm.
Entrance is limited to 2 per household.
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Class parties

Class parties will be taking place in the afternoon of Tuesday 13th December. The children are welcome to wear
their party clothes to school on the day. They may also bring food in to share with their peers. When bringing food
into school, please be aware that many children have allergies. Please ensure that no food contains nuts as we are a
nut free school.

Last day and pick up

Just a reminder that the last day of school is on Wednesday 14th December at 1:30pm and please note that there will
not be any after school activities.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you at
these events.

Yours sincerely,

Senior Leadership Team
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